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Attention Lindsay Clarke,

After reviewing the application and supporting drawings we would like submit this email in relation to the Variance
Permit application for 2925 Kadenwood Drive.

As the owners of 2926 Kadenwood Drive, directly opposite from 2925, and Tim as a former Kadenwood Strata
member, we feel the landscaping and retaining walls are completely acceptable both aesthetically and structurally on
the lot. The property has a very steep drop from the road and a retaining wall is absolutely an imperative. We
support the approval of this application.

We are excited to see this move ahead and have another property completed and to welcome new neighbours into
our community.

Regards,
Rochelle and Tim Fletcher

2926 Kadenwood Drive
Whistler BC
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